

Plainfield Midget Football Association, INC. 45 School Street, PO Box 547 Central Village, CT 06332 (860) 450-9511

Dear Community Member,

We are looking to make the 2025 season even more enjoyable for our children, and you could play a major role in helping make that goal come to realization.

As the Plainfield Midget Football Association, Inc. enters its 54th season, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. We continue to strive to upgrade our complex, increase the safety and enjoyment of our facility, and continue to organize our teams to best accommodate all the children in our community and those surrounding us.

Community donations help us provide the youth of Plainfield, Moosup, Central Village, Wauregan, Canterbury and Sterling with a safe environment that stimulates self-esteem and positive growth. We also promote teamwork and good sportsmanship. While serving 200-300 youth every year we could not do this without your support and depend on the generosity of your business to help us continue.

We are continuing to upgrade our facility and we need to order new uniforms and rely on the continued support of all of our volunteers, Board of Directors, parents, players, and our generous sponsors. Plainfield Midget Football Association is not supported by town tax dollars, but strictly by private donations. Our hope is to provide the youth with a renewed sense of pride in their community.

The Seniors in our program move on to participate in Plainfield High School's Football and Cheerleading programs, and many of them return to our field to volunteer to help coach as well.

Please fill out the enclosed sponsor form so that we may advertise your company. We welcome all our sponsors and their employees to attend the youth football games and view our program for the youth.

We would like to thank you in advance for your generous support. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at any time. You may also visit our website at, www.plainfieldyouthpanthers.com or our Facebook page, Plainfield Panthers, to see our upcoming events and schedules.

Thank you again for your continued support,
Peggy Bourey
PMFA Treasurer and Business Manager
2025 Plainfield Midget Football Association, Board of Directors.



Plainfield Midget Football Association, INC. 45 School Street, PO Box 547 Central Village, CT 06332 (860) 450-9511

2025 Sponsorship Response Form

Corporation/Business:
Contact Person:
Address:
Telephone number:
Email:
Platinum Sponsor \$1000.00 - We will display your business name on a sign under the
scoreboard and entitles you to sponsor all of our teams. Your business name will be posted on
our website, www.plainfieldyouthpanthers.com. Your business will also receive a plaque with a
picture of the league's football and cheerleading squads at the end of the season.
Gold Sponsor \$400.00 – We will display your business name on a sign on the end zone
fencing and entitles you to sponsor all of our teams. Your business name will be posted on our
website, www.plainfieldyouthpanthers.com. Your business will also receive a plaque with a
picture of the league's football and cheerleading squads at the end of the season.
Silver Sponsor \$250.00 – We will display your business on a football or cheer megaphone
outside the concession. Your business name will be posted on our website,
www.plainfieldyouthpanthers.com. Your business will also receive a plaque with a picture of the
league's football and cheerleading squads at the end of the season.
Bronze Sponsor \$150.00 - Your business will receive a certificate of appreciation and
your its name will be posted on our website, www.plainfieldyouthpanthers.com
Other \$ - Your business will receive a certificate of appreciation and your its name will be posted on our website, www.plainfieldyouthpanthers.com

CHECKS SHOULD BE MADE PAYABLE TO PMFA

Football Teams and Cheerleading Squads: Seniors (7th and 8th grade), Juniors (5th and 6th grade), Micros (3rd and 4th grade), Minis/Peewee (1st and 2nd grade), and Flag (ages 4-5)